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Top DEP Stories 
 
Times News: Barletta says Jeansville fire is extinguished; DEP is still monitoring  
https://www.tnonline.com/barletta-says-jeansville-fire-extinguished-dep-still-monitoring 
 
Citizens’ Voice: Senators seek to intervene in fracking dispute 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/senators-seek-to-intervene-in-fracking-dispute-1.2389310 
 
Post-Gazette: Gov. Wolf, please help clean up the Ohio River 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2018/09/23/Gov-Wolf-please-help-clean-up-the-Ohio-
River/stories/201809300009 
 
Mentions 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: State must support farmers to ensure the health of all (Editorial) 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/editorials/2018/09/state-must-support-farmers-to-ensure-the-
health-of-all/  
 
DuBois Courier-Express: New comfort center at Cayman Landing in Treasure Lake gets one step closer 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/new-comfort-center-at-cayman-landing-in-treasure-lake-
gets/article_227d4328-aa35-5826-858e-6f50dc0cffab.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Little Blue Run 
https://newsinteractive.post-gazette.com/little_blue_run/  
 
Post-Gazette: Diversified Gas expects to push well plugging liabilities decades into the future 
http://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2018/09/24/Diversified-Gas-Oil-plans-well-
plugging-liabilities-decades-future-environment/stories/201809200155 
 
Air 
 
Post-Gazette: Pittsburgh must do more to snuff out smoking 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2018/09/24/Pittsburgh-must-do-more-to-snuff-out-
smoking/stories/201809240010  
 
Post-Gazette: Smoke lingers at bars and casinos 10 years after Pennsylvania's no-smoking law took 
effect 
http://www.post-gazette.com/business/healthcare-business/2018/09/24/pennsylvania-clean-indoor-
air-act-10-year-anniversary-no-smoking-laws-pa-bars-restaurants/stories/201809230041 
 
Tribune-Review: Kerr students to make up at least three days missed for mold issues 
https://triblive.com/local/foxchapel/14102803-74/kerr-students-to-make-up-at-least-three-days-
missed-for-mold 
 
KDKA: Kerr Elementary School To Reopen After Mold Forced Multiple Cancellations 
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https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2018/09/23/kerr-elementary-school-mold-reopening/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Lock Haven Express: Congress has abandoned science and protection of human health (LTE) 
http://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2018/09/congress-has-abandoned-science-
and-protection-of-human-health/  
 
Lock Haven Express: Big Oil seeks help dealing with climate change (LTE) 
http://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2018/09/big-oil-seeks-help-dealing-with-
climate-change/ 
 
Allegheny Front: Building Infrastructure in the Age of Climate Change 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/building-infrastructure-in-the-age-of-climate-change/ 
 
Allegheny Front: Rising Sea Levels Could Affect Your Flight 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/rising-sea-levels-could-affect-your-flight/ 
 
Pennlive: Thanks for your climate change editorial, PennLive (LTE) 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2018/09/climate_change_pennlive_letter_2.html 
 
Pennlive: Trump needs to open his eyes to climate change (LTE) 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2018/09/harmful_trends_of_the_trump_ad.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Study: Earlier springs from climate change may harm migrating birds 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/study-earlier-springs-from-climate-change-may-harm-
migrating-birds/article_986fbbcc-bdbd-11e8-bf39-670b9d2ee434.html 
 
York Daily Record: NASA space laser will measure Earth's melting ice by satellite 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/nation-now/2018/09/24/nasa-space-laser-satellite-earth-melting-ice-
climate-change/1408027002/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: Locals learn how to protect pollinators during mini seminars 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/locals-learn-how-to-protect-pollinators-during-mini-
seminars/article_c8ae30f4-bf9b-11e8-a82d-4328448bbcb7.html 
 
The Courier Express: Grant Funding Received for Phase II of St. Marys Downtown Walking Park 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/grant-funding-received-for-phase-ii-of-st-marys-
downtown/article_ea9f18ab-cff2-51a3-bae2-1cc382cf36d5.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Few hatchery brook trout genes found in wild fish 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/09/few-hatchery-brook-trout-genes-found-in-wild-
fish/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Does Pennsylvania need a state amphibian? Meet the hellbender 
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http://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2018/09/21/Pennsylvania-state-amphibian-hellbender-
conservation-clean-water-ecology-legislature/stories/201809210021 
 
Herald-standard: Point Marion celebrates opening of Sheepskin Trail 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/point-marion-celebrates-opening-of-sheepskin-
trail/article_908c696f-41a1-5350-95b5-47ff830d6fc5.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Ohiopyle pedestrian tunnel, other projects to move forward 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14111395-74/ohiopyle-pedestrian-tunnel-other-projects-to-move-
forward 
 
Tribune-Review: Second rabid raccoon found in Pittsburgh's Morningside area 
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14103381-74/second-rabid-raccoon-found-in-pittsburghs-
morningside-area 
 
WESA: Pennsylvania Game Officials Probe Deer Deaths In 2 Counties 
http://www.wesa.fm/post/pennsylvania-game-officials-probe-deer-deaths-2-counties#stream/0 
 
WJAC: Dozens tour state game lands in northern Cambria County 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/dozens-tour-state-game-lands-in-northern-cambria-county 
 
Energy 
 
Penn State News: Project to provide reliable and affordable solar-generated energy to Penn State 
https://news.psu.edu/story/537471/2018/09/20/sustainability/project-provide-reliable-and-affordable-
solar-generated 
 
NextPittsburgh: 25 years, 25 green buildings. See them all here. 
https://www.nextpittsburgh.com/city-design/25-years-25-green-buildings-see-them-all-
here/?utm_campaign=shareaholic&utm_medium=twitter&utm_source=socialnetwork 
 
Tribune-Review: New fleet of Westmoreland Transit buses to hit roads in October 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/14103564-74/new-fleet-of-westmoreland-transit-buses-to-hit-
roads-in-october 
 
WESA: How Pittsburgh's Tallest Skyscraper Made Energy Efficiency A Priority 
http://www.wesa.fm/post/how-pittsburghs-tallest-skyscraper-made-energy-efficiency-
priority#stream/0 
 
WESA: Peduto Administration Wants More Street Paving And LED Lighting In 2019 
http://www.wesa.fm/post/peduto-administration-wants-more-street-paving-and-led-lighting-
2019#stream/0 
 
Philadelphia Tribune: Energy coalition wants taxpayers to help with permit fees 
http://www.phillytrib.com/news/energy-coalition-wants-taxpayers-to-help-with-permit-
fees/article_f2269733-8b8b-578d-adfa-bfd394b49885.html 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
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Pennlive: Former Patriot-News building set to be demolished 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/09/what_will_become_of_old_patrio.html#incart_river_index 
 
Reading Eagle: Coming Clean: EPA cleaned lead-contaminated soil at Muhlenberg personal care home 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/epa-cleaned-lead-contaminated-soil-at-muhlenberg-
personal-care-home 
 
Reading Eagle: EPA challenges lead soil study 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/epa-challenges-lead-soil-study 
 
Reading Eagle: EPA review of safe lead levels for children moves at snail's pace 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/epa-review-of-safe-lead-levels-for-children-moves-at-
snails-pace 
 
Mining 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Met coal optimistic but realistic about the future 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/09/21/met-coal-optimistic-but-realistic-about-the-
future.html 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: East Rockhill residents voice concerns about quarry operations 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20180921/east-rockhill-residents-voice-concerns-
about-quarry-operations 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Bradford Era: Energy coalition wants taxpayers to help with permit fees 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/energy-coalition-wants-taxpayers-to-help-with-permit-
fees/article_68d9a0ba-5f92-5a1a-a165-d329ea2cd4ab.html 
 
Allegheny Front: Want to Know if There Are Pipelines Near You? Good Luck With That.  
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/want-to-know-if-there-are-pipelines-near-you-good-luck-with-that/  
 
Allegheny Front: Photographs and Poetry Reveal Tension Fracking Brings to Pennsylvania 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/photographs-and-poetry-reveal-tension-fracking-brings-to-
pennsylvania/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Harmar homes evacuated due to natural gas leak 
https://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/14110258-74/harmar-homes-evacuated-due-to-natural-
gas-leak 
 
Beaver County Times: Transportation, economic growth on menu at airport chamber’s legislative 
breakfast 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20180922/transportation-economic-growth-on-menu-at-airport-
chambers-legislative-breakfast 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Oil climbs to 4-year high close to $81 a barrel 
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https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/09/24/oil-climbs-to-4-year-high-close-to-81-a-
barrel.html 
 
KDKA: Natural Gas Leak Reported In Harmar, More Than 2 Dozen Homes Evacuated 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2018/09/23/harmar-township-natural-gas-leak-homes-evacuated/ 
 
Pennlive: How Pa. leaders can help prevent another major gas pipeline explosion  
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2018/09/how_pa_leaders_can_help_preven.html 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
WGAL: Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station Unit 3 Offline For Maintenance 
https://www.wgal.com/article/peach-bottom-unit-3-offline-for-maintenance/23384885 
 
Vector Management 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: With 11 West Nile cases so far this year, Philly asks residents to help 
http://www2.philly.com/philly/health/science/philly-11-west-nile-cases-20180921.html 
 
Pennlive: West Nile virus blamed for two human deaths in Pa.: Report 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/09/west_nile_virus_blamed_for_two.html 
 
York Daily Record: West Nile virus caused two human deaths in Pennsylvania this year, 33 cases 
statewide 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2018/09/23/west-nile-virus-caused-two-human-deaths-
pennsylvania/1404951002/ 
 
Waste 
 
Erie Times News: David Bruce: How to dispose of old computers 
http://www.goerie.com/business/20180923/david-bruce-how-to-dispose-of-old-computers 
 
New Castle News: Recycler pleads to fewer citations, lesser fine 
http://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/recycler-pleads-to-fewer-citations-lesser-fine/article_7f7af1b6-
bad1-11e8-9ca5-678d3cd4b8f6.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Recycling could get a boost from research in Exeter Township 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/recycling-could-get-a-boost-from-research-in-exeter-
township 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Cumberland County ready to collect your old tires 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/cumberland-county-ready-to-collect-your-old-
tires/article_e2b86903-fbeb-5655-958b-58377c001f16.html 
 
Water 
 
Pocono Record: Pennsylvania American Water to acquire Pike County wastewater system 
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http://www.poconorecord.com/news/20180918/pennsylvania-american-water-to-acquire-pike-county-
wastewater-system 
 
Republican Herald: Hegins-Hubley Authority to seek up to $33M in PennVEST funds 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/hegins-hubley-authority-to-seek-up-to-33m-in-pennvest-
funds-1.2387484 
 
Wyoming County Examiner: Chatting about removing excess stormwater 
https://www.wcexaminer.com/news/chatting-about-removing-excess-stormwater-1.2387278 
 
Erie Times News: Our view: Great Lakes researcher earns honor 
http://www.goerie.com/opinion/20180922/our-view-great-lakes-researcher-earns-honor 
 
Erie Times News: What to know about bottled water claims 
http://www.goerie.com/zz/timeandmoney/20180924/what-to-know-about-bottled-water-claims 
 
Bradford Era: Water sampling kits available for Clearfield/Centre counties residents affected by recent 
flooding 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/water-sampling-kits-available-for-clearfield-centre-counties-
residents-affected/article_f1e82584-9ae4-5fdf-95ba-68c5de7302b7.html 
 
The Corry Journal: Water project continues 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article_b0c73506-bddb-11e8-9807-a3594cabf582.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: MAWA addresses chlorine levels 
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/mawa-addresses-chlorine-levels/article_b215f428-be09-11e8-
a637-dbdecad07ed1.html 
 
Sharon Herald: Residents speak on sewer project 
http://www.sharonherald.com/news/local_news/residents-speak-on-sewer-project/article_b525f016-
bfa1-11e8-9592-f35a4ba903e3.html 
 
DuBois Courier-Express: DuBois receives grant to rehabilitate gate and screen houses for water system 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/dubois-receives-grant-to-rehabilitate-gate-and-screen-
houses-for/article_ba11236d-5b76-5176-b0b3-e932f1a980e7.html 
 
Bucks County Courier times: Gov. Wolf: State will ‘aggressively’ pursue PFAS solutions 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20180921/gov-wolf-state-will-aggressively-pursue-
pfas-solutions 
 
Reading Eagle: Boil-water advisory continues for about 2,000 customers in Reading 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/boil-water-advisory-continues-for-about-2000-customers-
in-reading 
 
Reading Eagle: Grants will upgrade Tri-County water, sewer systems 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/grants-will-upgrade-tri-county-water-sewer-systems 
 
WGAL: Fish-killing foam came from borough's fire department, official says 
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https://www.wgal.com/article/unexplained-foam-in-columbia-creek-kills-fish-heads-for-susquehanna-
river/23361065 
 
Pennlive: 'Mysterious foam' that caused fish kill linked to firefighting exercise, official says 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/09/mysterious_foam_that_caused_fi.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Rain is good for crops, but too much rain — like we've had this summer — can 
spoil a harvest' 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/rain-is-good-for-crops-but-too-much-rain-
like/article_ecc4d108-bde5-11e8-b17d-8f5d5f7cd363.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Is it okay to stock hatchery-raised brook trout over wild trout? Study has no 
clear-cut answers 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/is-it-okay-to-stock-hatchery-raised-brook-trout-
over/article_f4d76792-bdbe-11e8-a66f-b350e9a77bd6.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Water authority considers moves to generate profit 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2018/09/water-authority-considers-moves-to-
generate-profit/ 
 
Waynesboro Record Herald: How can we possibly know if we are drinking what a bottled water label 
advertises? 
http://www.therecordherald.com/zz/timeandmoney/20180924/what-to-know-about-bottled-water-
claims 
 
ABC27: Volunteers fix flood damage at Kings Gap to prepare for National Public Lands Day 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/volunteers-fix-flood-damage-at-kings-gap-for-national-public-
lands-day/1467289978 
 
ABC27: Gov. Wolf establishes PFAS Action Team 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/gov-wolf-establishes-pfas-action-team/1465266476 
 
StateImpact Pennsylvania: Wolf sets up government panel to study PFAS chemicals 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/09/21/wolf-sets-up-government-panel-to-study-pfas-
chemicals/ 
 
MTL News: Governor‘s motion on PFAS is important first step, however many questions stay 
https://mtlnewsjournal.com/governors-action-on-pfas-is-vital-first-step-but-many-questions-
remain/288511/ 
 
Philly Voice: Governor's action on PFAS is vital first step, but many questions remain 
https://www.phillyvoice.com/governors-action-pfas-welcome-many-questions-remain/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lock Haven Express: “Mold vacation” comes at a cost at KC schools 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2018/09/mold-vacation-comes-at-a-cost-at-kc-schools/ 
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Post-Gazette: With hundreds of homes abandoned, a steel town weighs its fate 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2018/09/22/North-Braddock-disincorporation-allegheny-
county-legislation-dissolve-services/stories/201809220003  
 
Tribune-Review: Emergency repairs started on South Gosser Hill Road in Allegheny Township 
https://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/14104127-74/emergency-repairs-started-on-south-
gosser-hill-road-in-allegheny-township  
 
WESA: After Advocates Complained, City Says Bike Lanes Are Coming To Smallman Street 
http://www.wesa.fm/post/after-advocates-complained-city-says-bike-lanes-are-coming-smallman-
street#stream/0 
 
WJAC: Salvation Army of Johnstown recovers from flooding 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/salvation-army-of-johnstown-recovers-from-flooding 
 
WPXI: Section of Hulton Road closing for emergency railroad crossing repairs 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/section-of-hulton-road-closing-for-emergency-railroad-
crossing-repairs/840286352 
 
Pottstown Mercury: Park(ing) Day in Norristown showcases community space 
https://www.pottsmerc.com/news/park-ing-day-in-norristown-showcases-community-
space/article_47316b7c-bdb1-11e8-a8a5-33dad9833916.html 
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